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From our Executive Director: 

 

The effects of the Coronavirus have been, and still are being felt around the world. These circumstances have made things 

difficult for all of us as we attempt to adjust how we do ministry in the midst of a pandemic. Tsedale and I are so grateful 

for how our brothers and sisters in Christ have stepped in to help fill the gap for the needs at Crosspointe Christian 

Academy, Meskel Minch printing, and their employees in this hour of need. 

 

We are also praising the Lord for the newest edition to our Ebenezer Children’s home. Mehert, whose name means, 

“Mercy”, is a beautiful 10-month-old little girl that recently came to join us here at the school compound. She is a 

precious gift from God. Please continue to pray for each of the orphan children and the needs they have physically, 

emotionally, and spiritually. 

 

Finally, we wish to praise the Lord as he continues to look over our daughters in New York City. Recently the oldest, Dee 

Dee, contracted the COVID 19 virus, and has by God’s grace overcome it. Her sister, Abigail, was able to be with and 

care for her during her illness, and though they were in the small New York apartment together the whole time, Abigail 

remained safe, protected by the blood of Jesus. Our youngest, Amen, has now joined her sisters in New York, and by the 

grace of God all three are safe and well. 

 

In Christ- Haile 

 

From the Chairman: 

 

I would be amiss not to rejoice and proclaim what a blessing it has been to see how the Ebenezer family has responded to 

the needs of our brothers and sisters in Christ in Ethiopia. Over the last couple of months, the Lord has worked through 

you to provide an additional $20,000+ to meet the unexpected needs that have arisen in the face of this worldwide 

pandemic. It is reminiscent of the Macedonian believers Paul praised in II Corinthians 8, who even in the face of “a great 

trial of affliction of their joy and deep poverty abounded unto the riches of their liberality”. Praise the Lord for these 

faithful servants in Philippi and the surrounding areas that gave of themselves to meet the needs of their brothers and 

sisters in the church at Jerusalem, most of whom they would never meet this side of Heaven. So too do I offer such praise 

to the Lord for you faithful men and women, many of whom may never set foot on Ethiopian soil, yet have a heart for the 

Lord’s work there and are willing to show that love through your prayers and financial gifts. 

 

I look forward to the day that each of us will walk together through the streets of glory rejoicing with one another and 

with the countless thousands of our Ethiopian brothers and sisters who have and will come to Christ through the gospel 

message shared by Ebenezer International Ministries. Please be in prayer for the safe reopening of Ethiopian schools, 

churches, and travel as we look forward to returning to ministry on the ground in this beautiful country that has been 

experiencing such an outpouring of the Spirit of God. 

  

May God richly bless you and His work in Ethiopia - Jeff 

 
 

(If you have a change of address please notify us so that we can continue to send our newsletter. The post office will not forward 
bulk mail.)  
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